
Join the Fight for the Jones Act 
 
With all the anti-Jones Act lies being forced upon the public in the 
wake of Hurricane Maria, it's vital that you emphasize the 
importance of the Jones Act to your Congressional delegation and 
refute the people who have been duped into supporting the 
arguments of foreign interests. 
 
Don’t be shy posting an online comment to a biased news article or 
penning an editorial for your local newspaper. Some valuable facts 
can be accessed from M.E.B.A.’s website (www.mebaunion.org) 
that will assist you when writing to your Congressional 
representation or responding to some no-nothing who spouts off 
misleading anti-Jones Act nonsense. 
 
The Navy League has made it easy to let your lawmakers know how 
you feel about this important issue. They created a ready-made pro-
Jones Act letter accessed at https://tinyurl.com/y9e6k56j  
 
With a few clicks, you can help counteract the lies and let your 
Congressional representation know that America needs the Jones 
Act to stay strong. 
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